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To Our Valued Distributors: 
 
 
We are pleased to announce a new 
addition to our staff! 
 
Jim Cubberly has joined us at our North 
American Headquarters in the new 
position of Product Manager. He will assist  
us in developing the marketing, training and support materials 
necessary to help you in your sales efforts.  
 
In addition to working in sales at a fluid power distributorship, Jim has also held 
sales and product positions in the manufacturing companies of Lehigh Fluid 
Power, Miller Fluid Power and Vickers. 
 
Join us in welcoming Jim to the staff! 
 
 
Wishing you the best, 
 
Walt Lukitsh 
Sales Manager 
walter@northmanfp.com 
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